
Subject: Re: Swamp finds...
Posted by Barney Green on Sat, 28 Nov 2020 21:06:04 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Yes, absolutely. First time I see them as a supplier to Gruen: Louis Cattin.
The company was founded in 1910, Louis came from Bienne...
Really not much known about this company.

But he was specialised in smaller movements mainly for the US:
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